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7th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
Re: Little Arts Workshop 
 
I am writing to inform you about a local trip that will be taking place during lesson time on Friday 10th 
November. Students from 11X/Ar1 will be taken to the Little Arts Workshop in Bishop Stortford to complete 
some Pottery work that was started last year. This work will then become part of their coursework as part of 
the Under the Sea project.   
 
We will be leaving school during period 1 and returning during lunch time. Students will be travelling to and 
from Bishop Stortford by Minibus.  
 
There is no cost for this trip, students will need to bring a packed lunch, water bottle and they will be 
permitted to use their mobile phones as a camera to document the painting/glazing process.   
 
Please return the consent form below to Miss Hutchinson no later than Thursday 9th November. If you have 
any questions, please contact me directly at a.hutchinson@passmoresacademy.com.   
 
Thank you,   
 

  
 
Miss Hutchinson   
Art Teacher   
Passmores Academy  
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